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Rabbits Trip to ASDA  

 

This week Rabbits class went on a trip to ASDA to explore technology outside the classroom. As part 

of this visit, the students learnt about the different types of technology in the supermarket, 

technology on the road and technology we use for fun (the gaming aisle caused a lot of excitement!) 

We finished the trip with a visit to the self-service checkouts where our students practised using a 

checkout and engaged with the technology. I was very proud of the class for being so polite on the 

trip - well done Rabbits!  

Foxcubs Woodland Walk 

On Monday, Foxcubs went on a woodland walk in our very own woodland area to look at the 

remaining snow on site. As part of this walk, the class explored different habitats as part of their 

science curriculum as well as having lots of fun in the snow. What an exciting afternoon!  



 

Key Dates  

 

The next couple of weeks are going to be very busy weeks so I have summarised all key events taking 

place:  

• Monday 6th December - Squirrels visiting ASDA in the afternoon 

• Wednesday 8th December - Christmas Fayre - parents/carers invited into school - 2pm  

• Thursday 9th December  - Squirrels Class Horse riding - PM 

• Friday 10th December - Christmas Jumper Day  



• Monday 13th December  - Squirrels class visiting Wollaton Hall - Titan T-Rex Exhibition - all 

day  

• Tuesday 14th December - Squirrels Christmas Dinner - TBC  - 11-2.00 

• Wednesday 15th December - Foxcubs Theatre Visit - Lakeside Arts Centre - AM 

• Thursday 16th December - Primary Christmas Production - 1.45-2.45 - primary parents will 

be invited  

• Friday 17th December - School Christmas Dinner 

As you can see, it is very busy and there may be a some other activities to add. We will update you 

as soon as this is possible.  

Christmas Jumper Day 

 

On Friday 10th December, it is Christmas Jumper Day organised by Save the Children. Please can we 

ask that you send in any donations to school on the day to raise money for this charity to support 

the cause.  



Class DoJo Event  

 

 



It was lovely to see so many of the primary parents at our Class DoJo event on Thursday. I hope you 

found the session useful and it was good to have some questions about the platform. I will be 

sending out a consent letter for all parents to complete with the newsletter this week and I would 

appreciate it if you are able to return the consent form as soon as possible so we can get the system 

set up in readiness for January.  

Hedgehogs Computing and Creative Lesson  

 

This half-term in Computing, Hedgehogs have been learning about different items of technology 

inside and outside of school and practising our skills using the iPads. Any support with tracking with 

one finger on a screen at home will be appreciated.  

In Creative, we have been trying out different items for props and beginning to think about actions 

and sounds linked to different items. It was lovely observing our students experiment and explore 

the different costumes. We have also been practising our songs for the Christmas production 'Silent 

Night' and 'Little Donkey'.  



 

 

 



 

 



Thank you for all your support as always and have a safe weekend. 

Robbie Jones 

 


